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PHILLIPS PETROLEUM COMPANY RECEIVED
ODESSA, TEXAS 79760
OCT 2 0 1970

PHILLIPS BUILDING, FOURTH & WASHINGTON

EXPLORATION & PRODUCTION DEPARTMENT

October 19, 1970 , 0.C.C.
ARTESIA, OFFICE

Van A, Well No. 1-J,
Section 6-5-27,
Chaves County, New Mexico

File: Wi-Ro-31-70

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
Drawer DD
Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Attention: Mr. R. L. Stamets
Gentlemen:

In your letter of September 15, 1970, regarding the plugging of our

Van A Well No. 1-J, you noted that there was a length of drilling line
left along the road near the abandoned well site. The line was left

there because the landowner, Mr. Fred Van Eaton, asked that it be left.

In fact he is reported to have helped drag it to the location along

the road. He wanted the line for use as a bottom wire as fencing crossing
a draw.

We have had this rechecked and the landowner still wants the line for his
use. In view of this, we shall appreciate it if you could see fit to
approve our plugging report because we truly think the landowner is satis-
fied with our abandonment.

Yours truly,

PHILLIPS PETROLEUM COMPANY
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W. C. Rodgers
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